
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2023 

 

Scholastic Book Fair is back this Autumn 

  

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

  

Excitingly, we have arranged for multiple visits from the Scholastic Book Fair this year, and one of these 

visits is coming up very soon! The Book Fair will be delivered to school during the day on Wednesday 4th 

October and will run after school each day up until and including Tuesday 10th October 3.15 - 3.45pm. As 

with previous years you will be able to pay for your purchases with cash or card. When paying by card you 

are required to scan a QR code that takes you straight to the purchase page. (Please note you need you 

card details on you to do this).  

 

As always, we will get a percentage of the profits via Scholastic Rewards, which will allow us to purchase 

more books for our school and classroom libraries. At Heronshaw, we pride ourselves on providing a wide 

range of authors, genres and formats for our children to read, and these rewards will allow us to broaden 

our offering even more! 

 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating reading with you from the very beginning of this 

academic year with the Book Fair and cannot wait to see and hear about the titles your children choose. 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher.  
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Calder 

Year 2 Class Teacher – Gorillas 

Curriculum, English, music and enrichment lead 

 

 


